
 

 
 
 
 
30th November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Chicken Pox, Measles and Shingles 
 
I am writing to provide you with an important update regarding the health and well-being of 
our students at Newark Academy.  At present, one of our students is receiving medical 
treatment for an ongoing illness which puts them at risk of becoming very unwell and in need 
of urgent medical treatment if they are exposed to measles, chicken pox and shingles.  Could 
I please ask that you contact the school immediately if you suspect that your child is 
experiencing symptoms of any of these illnesses. 

We take the health and well-being of all our students extremely seriously and we are grateful 
for the support, co-operation and consideration of all parents and carers in this matter.      

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Andy Seymour 
Head of School 
 


